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This announcement is composed in Danish and English. In case of doubt, in relation to interpretation, 
the Danish version takes precedence. 
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Company announcement no. 22/2025 
 
 

19 May 2025 
 
 

 
Change in FirstFarms’ financial calendar for 2025 
 
 
Due to practical circumstances, the publication of the interim report for 1 January – 31 March 2025 is being 
brought forward to Friday 23 May 2025. The other dates remain unchanged. The updated financial calendar 
for 2025 is shown below. 
 
 

▪ 23 May 2025 Interim financial report 1 January – 31 March 2025 

▪ 27 August 2025 Interim financial report 1 January – 30 June 2025 

▪ 26 November 2025 Interim financial report 1 January – 30 September 2025 

 
 
Best regards, 
FirstFarms A/S 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
Please visit our website www.firstfarms.com or contact Chairman Asbjørn Børsting on phone +45 75 86 87 87. 
 
About FirstFarms: 
FirstFarms is a Danish stock exchange listed company. We operate FirstFarms with responsibility for the surrounding communities, 
and we deliver highest quality which is primarily sold locally. We act on new opportunities, that create value for our investors and for 
the surroundings. Every day, we work on creating a more sustainable company. 
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